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 Tethering of dogs must be prohibited (Petition no. 3501-21)

 Continue the use of all methods, including dogs, to control feral pigs

(Petition no. 3515-21)

There remains three relevant e-petitions, for which there was no correlating 

subject matter in the initial discussion paper: 

 Ban the use of shock collars on dogs (Petition no. 3526-21)

 Illegal to import - Prohibit the use of prong collars in Queensland

(Petition no. 3530-21)

 Prohibit the use of choke collars in Queensland (Petition no. 3531-21)

These three petitions were made to the Hon. Mark Furner, with closing dates 

in May 2021 and a response due date in June 2021. I wish to note that, since 

the closing of these petitions, there has been no opportunity provided to 

relevant stakeholders or the community to be surveyed on these matters. All 

three petitions listed above closed on 23rd May 2021. The closing date for 

feedback on the review of the ACPA (2001), as detailed in the Outcomes 

Report, was 21st May 2021. With reference to the “Animal Care and 

Protection Amendment Bill 2022 Explanatory Notes”, page 33, section titled 

“Consultation”. The use of prong collars or any other restraint-based tools is 

in fact missing from the key consultation outcomes of the discussion paper. It 

is of concern to me that the following has been stated in the bill (I refer to 

page 17), given adequate community consultation has not been completed: 

“New section 37A allows for the possession of additional types of collars or 

devices to be prescribed. The amendment is required because continuous 

developments in collars and devices for animals means that some existing 

and new collars and devices become unacceptable to the community” 

I am a dog lover and have been training dogs for a considerable time. I believe the lack of 

knowledge about these dog training tools, and how to use them correctly, has led to the bad 

reputation surrounding their use. They can be very effective training and communicating 

tools, and if used correctly are not cruel and do not cause harm to the dogs. I would like to 

bring a simple example in my argument, that a screwdriver can be a very effective 

household tool but can also be used as a weapon. We do not ban screwdrivers for this 

reason. There will always be people that use “tools” improperly, or with bad intentions, and 

this should not take away the opportunity for others that are good intentioned and 

educated to use these tools.  

I think this legislation is being rushed through parliament due to unethical political 

motivations and based on the unhealthy influence of a minority group of people to achieve 

their agenda. This is very concerning and disappointing, not only for the Queenslanders but 

also for other citizens in other states.  

Yours sincerely, 

Morteza Nourbakhsh 
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